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Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

November 26, 2012

Ms. Sharranda Neal
Content Manager
News 19 WLTX-TV
6027 Garners Ferry Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29209

Dear Ms. Neal,

On October 31,2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the following:
(1) All email/ written correspondence between Governor Nikki Haley and her staff with Pat 

Maley and James Etter between August 26, 2012 to present (October 31,2012); and
(2) Any written requests from Governor Haley request an investigation into how hackers 

breached the computer servers maintained by the South Carolina Department of 
Revenue.

Our office has located records responsive to your request. Because of the high volume of Freedom of 
Information Act requests received by the Governor’s Office and the significant costs associated with 
producing the requests, our office will charge a reasonable cost of copying records and a reasonably 
hourly rate for making records available as allowed pursuant to South Carolina Code Section 30-4-
30(b).

At this time, we estimate that the cost for producing these records will be at least $42.69 ($11.00 for 110 
pages at 10 cents per page and $31.69 for staff time to identify and compile records). You may deliver 
payment in person to the Governor’s Office in the Statehouse or send a check made payable to the 
“Office of the Governor” to the following address:

Swati S. Patel
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia. South Carolina 29201

Once payment is provided, the documents will be sent to you.

Sincerely.

Swati S. Patel 
Chief Legal Counsel


